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For Your Diary
MAY
 9          P&C meeting (Library 6:30pm)
12/13    Marburg Show


17         Under 8’s Day (9am-11am)
24         Colour Explosion (Run 4 Fun)
JUNE

13          P&C Meeting (Library 6:30pm)



SMS4SCHOOLS
Because we care for the safety of your child ……
We are now sending SMS when we have not heard why a child is not at school.  Your child is considered LATE any time after 9:00am.
PLEASE have your child at school and in class by 8:50am  
FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Welcome back to the start of what promises to be a very busy and exciting term of teaching and learning. 

The students have settled right back in to their learning – staff have commented on how focused they have been and how pleased they seem to be to be back at school. Thank you for all you have done to prepare them so well for the start of the school term.

Term 2 is a 10-week term. Please refer to our weekly What’s On newsletter, website and our school Facebook page to keep abreast of events and news.

As always, every day counts and student attendance is very important. Please understand that student supervision does not begin until 8:30am every morning. Students who arrive earlier will be unsupervised and must remain seated under the building until a staff member arrives. 
With winter just around the corner, please remember to dress your child accordingly, in correct school uniform. The expectation is that students will be wearing a bottle green jumper or the baseball style Marburg jacket that are available from our uniform shop. 

The building of our school amenities block is well under way and whilst the construction has reduced some play areas, the reward of a new amenities block will be worth it! The new amenities block is scheduled to be craned in on-site the 6th of May. It’ll make for some great photos and documenting our school history.

Please remember that the teachers are always willing to discuss your child’s progress. Although Parent Teacher Interviews aren’t conducted this term (report cards in Term 2), please remember you can always reach out to make an appointment to discuss any concerns. Likewise, should you wish to discuss any matters with myself, I am always happy to make time for a chat.     Yours in education. Russell Napier
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3/4/5/6
Welcome to Term 2 in the Year 3/4/5/6 class for 2023. Last term the teaching staff were extremely impressed with the conduct of your children and the persistence they demonstrated to submit their best efforts across all learning areas. We are encouraging your children to consolidate these wonderful efforts and seek out opportunities to further improve on their term 1 work habits. 

As you know, we now have a student council comprised of students from our senior class. They have met a couple of times in Term 1 and are working on some projects to begin in Term 2. My understanding is that some of these projects may require some parent support. When required, this will be advertised through our usual channels, however; any assistance you could provide would be appreciated.

This term in ENGLISH, students will be analysing both an imaginative and informative text. To complete this task, they will be learning about various conservation and environmental issues and selecting an action of their own that they may wish to implement within our school community. Their task will be to persuade others why this action should be implemented.

In MATHS our Year 3 students will be working on patterning and connecting addition and subtraction; telling time to the nearest minute; and conducting a simple chance experiment. Year 4 students will be; investigating odd and even numbers and multiplication patterns, and finding unknown quantities; learning about time units and duration; and identifying and explaining chance events. The Year 5 students will be; counting patterns and finding unknown quantities; calculating time; and describing chance and probability. Our Year 6 students will be; identifying number properties and sequencing whole numbers, fractions and decimals; interpreting and using timetables; and describing probabilities and comparing frequencies.

In SCIENCE this term, students are studying Earth and Space science. For Years 3 and 4, the focus is on the sun, moon and Earth. They will learn the cause of everyday observations on Earth, including night and day, sunrise and sunset, and shadows. Years 5 and 6 will describe key features of the solar system, including the 8 planets, dwarf planets, comets, meteors and asteroids. They will learn about life on the ISS and the contributions of NASA to everyday life.

In HASS, students continue to learn about people in their environments. Years 3 and 4 will consider different tourist destinations in Queensland with different climates and landforms. Years 5 and 6 will compare life in Marburg to life in the desert town of South Australia’s Coober Pedy.  They will also consider how to make a business plan for a local enterprise.

As you can see, this will, once again, be a very busy term with ample opportunities for students to demonstrate knowledge across a diverse range of subject areas. To support your child/children, discussing what they have been learning in the classroom and encouraging them to complete their weekly homework will help to solidify their understandings of what is being taught in the classroom. 

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss your child’s progress, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards

Katryn Bryant and Russell Napier

Year 3/4/5/6 Teachers
PREP/1/2/3

Term 2 Overview 
ENGLISH
During Term 2, students will read, view and listen to a range of narrative and informative texts. They will identify and describe the purpose, text structures and language features of each text, and discuss similarities and differences. Students will write about what they like and dislike about the texts and demonstrate their handwriting and spelling skills.

MATHS
In Maths, students will cover the concepts of Number, Chance and Measurement. In Number, Prep students will continue to demonstrate their understanding of numbers to 10 and beyond. They will count with one-to-one correspondence, recognise and order numerals to and from 10, and identify missing numbers in a number sequence. Year 1 students will count to and from 100 in 1s, starting from any point, count in 2s, 5s, and 10s and represent 2-digit numbers on a number line. Year 2 students will continue number sequences forwards and backwards to 1000, represent 3-digit numbers using MABs and on a number line and they will problem solve using a range of counting strategies. In Chance, Year 1 and 2 students will use mathematical language to explain the probability of events.  Year 2 students will use their understanding of this language to solve problems. In Measurement, Prep students will learn the days of the week and events and activities that occur on different days. They will sequence familiar everyday activities and predict what might happen next. Year 1 students will read and write times to the hour and half hour, using analogue and digital clocks. They will connect different events with an appropriate duration of time eg. Minutes, hours, days, weeks etc. Year 2 students will read and write times to the quarter hour using analogue and digital clocks. They will learn about the months of the year and the seasons, and then understand how to read and use a calendar.

SCIENCE
Preps will be learning about the weather. They will identify and explain the clothes and activities appropriate to different types of weather. Year 1 and 2 students will learn about day and night. They will describe the landscape during the day time and the night time and investigate natural, managed and constructed landscapes. Year 3 will explain the cause of everyday observations. They will identify the movement of the Earth and use hands-on materials, models, drawings and diagrams to represent their understanding.

HASS

In HASS, students will continue their learning from Term 1, identifying, representing and describing the features of familiar places, and suggesting ways to care for a special familiar place. They will investigate familiar local places and describe their features. Keah Storta
Under 8s Day at Marburg State School 2023

This year’s theme: Play - you, me and our communities
Under 8s Day is being held at Marburg State School again this year. We will be celebrating our young children and their love of learning on Wednesday the 17th of May from 9-11am. There will be a range of exciting activities to take part in and would like to invite all families and community members to attend. Parents are encouraged to attend to take part in this special morning with their children. We will have a coffee van available, selling drinks and snacks. 
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Similar to last year, our older students in Year 4-6 will be helping to run some of the activities. Please see the Under 8s Day flyer and feel free to share this exciting event with family, friends and neighbours. We look forward to a fun day with some of the local schools, playgroups, kindies and community members.
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 MUSIC AND THE ARTS                  Junior: In this unit, students make and respond to dance by exploring two-dimensional shapes and three-dimensional objects as stimulus. Students will explore, improvise and organise by exploring ideas about shapes and objects to make dance sequences using the elements of dance (space, time, dynamics, relationships).
Senior: In this unit, students will

explore movement and choreographic devices, using the elements of dance to choreograph dances that communicate meaning. They will develop technical and expressive skills in fundamental movements including body control, accuracy, alignment, strength, balance and coordination and perform dance using expressive skills to communicate ideas.

Bec Hoole ♪
Classroom Music, Arts and Relief Teacher
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND HEALTH
Prep

This semester in health, students will explore how their bodies are growing and developing, and identify the actions that will keep them healthy, such as diet, hygiene and physical activity.

This semester in physical education, students perform a range of fundamental movement skills and apply them to solve movement challenges. They apply practices to keep themselves safe, including following rules in simple activities and games.

Year 1-2 
This semester in health, students examine health messages related to the health benefits of physical activity.

This term in physical education, students will perform fundamental movement skills of dodging and running to evade others and objects in tagging games.

Year 3-4

This term in health, students investigate how emotional responses vary and understand how to interact positively with others and demonstrate strategies that help them stay safe.

This term in physical education, students will develop the fundamental movement skills of running, jumping and throwing to create and perform movement skills used in Track and Field events.

Year 5-6
This term in health, students hey will explore the concepts of health and wellbeing and the importance of healthy habits as a preventative measure.

This term in physical education, students will develop the fundamental movement skills of running, jumping and throwing to create and perform movement skills used in Track and Field events.

Kind regards, Mr Sullivan
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myself, "What is life about?"

'T found the answers in my room...
The fan said. "Be Cool." The roof said,
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3am thoughts



The lead up to Easter made for an exciting few weeks at the end of Term 1. The first week back from holidays saw us making a wreath to lay at the Anzac Day ceremony in Marburg. This week we had a wonderful visit from the First Five Forever library team who shared some of their favourite songs and a story book with us.  Over the next few weeks we'll be busy making crafts for our exhibit at the Marburg Show - keep an eye out for it when you go! Every week the Playgroup children enjoy the playground, obstacle course, sandpit, painting, and of course playdough! If you know anyone with a child aged 0-5 years old, invite them to come along! It's free, it's a fantastic way to show off our school and most importantly it offers a great opportunity for children, Mums, Dads and Grandparents to connect and share. Every Wednesday during school term, 9-11am in the classroom closest to the carpark.  Amy Cross 
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Mgy - you, me and our
communities

wednesday 17th May
1-11am

JOIN US

+ Face painting « Play Group
+ Messy play « Bunnings Craft

+ Colouring and craft « Obstacle course

+ 0ld Mac Donald's Farm « Outdoor games

+ Drop Bear Jujitzu « Reading and board games
« AFLQLD « Painting

« SES « Kiki's Cafe

« Police « Fresh fruit supplied by

- Fire Tallegala Fresh
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Hi everyone! Hope you have had a great start to term. It is hard to believe we are already so far through the year.

Our annual “Colour Explosion School Run 4 Fun” is coming up this term, on the 24th of May. This is our special event to celebrate CHAPPY WEEK and raise some much-needed funds. For those who don’t know, Chaplaincy is a partially funded service, and for me to remain here for the full day each week, we have to boost that funding with a little bit of fundraising throughout the year. The day itself will be a tonne of fun! And there are some fantastic incentive prizes available this year, which I know the students are quite excited about. We also have the bonus incentive of each student who raises over $75 going into the draw to slime a teacher! So far, we have 17 of our students registered, and they have already managed to raise quite a lot! Just imagine how much we could do with all our students registered and fundraising! It’s important to remember that all students will be allowed to participate on the day, however, anyone who is not registered will not be able to receive any prizes. To register your child/children go to www.australianfundraising.com.au and click the button that says “School Run 4 Fun” under Login. Then click register and fill in the details. After this you or your child can create their profile page, avatar and fundraising goals etc. It is super easy to share the link via message, Facebook or email to ask your family and friends for sponsorship. And anyone who raises $10 is guaranteed at least 1 prize. If you have any questions or require support with any of this, please feel free to contact me.

I will also be hosting a Mother’s Day Morning Tea this term and look forward to spending some time chatting with and celebrating the lovely mums in our community.

I’m looking forward to being here to join in our under 8’s celebration this term as well. And as always, I love being here each Wednesday to spend time with the students and staff, to help and support in many different ways. I am also available for family members who may need support, so please reach out if there is some way that I can be of help to your family. Have a wonderful term, Chappy Krystal
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A NOTE FROM THE OFFICE
Please note when paying invoices by BPoint, each invoice has its own number and each invoice is to be paid individually for each student. 
PLEASE DO NOT COMBINE PAYMENTS.
Phone contact for school is via the landline (5464 4218) or school mobile (0477 749 447) only. The phone number associated with SMS4Schools is for replying to absentee messages from the school ONLY and not for general messaging. This site is normally only checked after messages have                      been sent out regarding absent students.
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P & C NEWS                                                                     The P&C are looking forward to a fun & busy Term 2!
Marburg Show: 
The Marburg Show is approaching and is a highlight in our community! The school enjoys supporting and participating in this event and this year we will need helpers to run our burger stall (preparing food, cooking on the bbq and serving customers) on Friday 12 May between 7am and 11am and Saturday 13 May between 8am and 8pm. To pick a time that suits you go to our volunteer timetable at  www.volunteersignup.org/YALTM.
Donations of baked goods (cupcakes, slices, biscuits, muffins) are also needed and can be given to Linda in the carpark on Thursday (11th) afternoon (please list ingredients on baking). 
The school’s food stall will be located at the Pacing Associations canteen and we thank the Marburg Pacing Association for lending their facility to us.
To check out the timetable of show events and entry prices visit marburgshowsociety.com.au 
Mother’s Day: 
The P&C will be selling Mother’s Day chocolate grazing boxes to celebrate these special people in our children’s lives. Order forms are being sent home today. Check your child’s bag.
Also tickets to sell for the Mother's Day Multi draw Raffle will be coming home today. Please return tickets and money by Friday 12 May. Winners will be drawn at the Marburg Show 6pm Saturday 13 May. Thank you to Woodlands of Marburg, Alchemy Salon & Crystals, The Soul Nook Collective, Bunnings, Marburg Post Office and Marburg Spar for their generous prize donations.
Term 2 P&C meetings:
Tuesday 9 May 6:30pm School Library
Tuesday 13 June 6:30pm School Library
As always contact the below committee members if you have any suggestions or questions!
Linda Julyan - President 0427 852 840
David Barber - Vice President 0422 191 201
Julie Daniel - Treasurer 0433 669 108
Amy Cross - Secretary
Kellie Ashton - Uniforms 0458 380 354
P&C committee members can also be contacted via pandcmarburgss@gmail.com, via our Facebook page ‘Marburg State School P&C’ or by leaving a note in the P&C box outside the school office.  
COMMUNITY NEWS
Fire ants are one of the world’s most invasive pests and they have the potential to devastate our environment, economy and the outdoor way of life we know and love. To stop the spread of fire ants, the Department of Education is collaborating with the National Fire Ant Eradication Program to manage fire ants across schools within South East Queensland. This important work will help protect our schools and community from the dangers posed by fire ants. 
An initial pilot program has treated 46 schools across the Logan, Ipswich, Somerset and Gold Coast City local government areas (Metropolitan and South East education regions). This will expand over the coming years to include additional schools. The treatment consists of applying two rounds of an insect growth regulator which sterilises the fire ant queen and prevents new ants from maturing into adults. These types of products are widely used in mosquito control programs, cockroach treatment and pet flea collars and when used according to instructions, are not harmful to humans, pets or wildlife.   
The first round of treatment occurred in early 2023 and round two is being completed during April and May. The fire ant bait is being applied by experienced pest management technicians. 
The school treatment program supports efforts to eradicate fire ants within South East Queensland by suppressing the fire ant population in areas until eradication treatment takes place. Under the Biosecurity Act 2014 all Queenslanders have an obligation to manage biosecurity risks. The Department of Education is meeting its obligations by managing fire ants on land it owns or manages.  
The National Fire Ant Eradication Program is also running a range of community projects to provide residents in selected suburbs with free fire ant bait to treat their yards to support eradication goals. For the latest information on community projects or for more information about fire ants visit: https://www.fireants.org.au 
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Week 2 TERM 2, Friday  28th April 2023





Information for Parents/Caregivers





Phone calls and contact during the school day.


If you need to contact the school in regards to any issues concerning your child please phone the school landline or the school mobile during the school day.  The numbers are as follows-:


          Landline - 	                       5464 4218


          School Mobile -                 0477 749 447





**************************
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JUST A NOTE





As you would be aware, managing a school financially requires prioritising where money needs to be spent. Small schools do not receive the funding that larger schools receive as allocated funding is largely based on student numbers.





Can I please ask to assist with our school financials, that invoices are paid by the due date. Unpaid or late payments does impact on other areas throughout the school (and ultimately the education of students in our school) as we then need to draw from other cost centres to pay for outstanding invoices.





Your assistance in this matter is kindly appreciated.













              BE SAFE            BE RESPECTFUL            BE AN ACTIVE LEARNER
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